Donna Johnson

From: Brandy Peterman <brandy@craigtaylorconstructionco.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 3:24 PM

To: Central Permitting

Cc: Craig Taylor; Marshall pope

Subject: Permit ECOM2309-0013: Contractor Change

To whom it may concern,

We need to update the electrical contractor for electrical permit ECOM2309-0013, building permit
BCOM2303-0003, location 2659 NC 87 S., Cameron, NC 28326.

The current electrical contractor listed is Rowe's Electric in Spring Lake, NC. We need to update this
to reflect Marshall Pope with Pope's Electric as the new electrician. Their license number is 21326-L
and address is 409 Chatham St., Sanford, NC 27330 and phone (919) 776-5144.

Please let me know if there is any other information you need from me regarding this matter.

Thank you!

Thank you,

Brandy Peterman
AP/AR/Controller

Craig Taylor Construction

(910) 703-1564 .
bran ll\'((-"(f raigtaylorconstructionco.com




